
Warwickshire are now looking for archers to participate in the

West Midlands Senior Inter County Championships 
hosted by Shropshire at Lilleshall 
on Sunday 22nd September 2024

If you wish to be considered for Warwickshire Team then please submit your best 2 scores 
taken from 1st April 2024 to 1st September 2024 inc. via this Score Submission Form link.
Submissions must be made no later than 1pm on Monday 2nd September 2024.

Scores from all rounds will be considered, but preference will be given to WA 720 rounds (Double or Single), 
and they must have been made at either a UKRS or WRS competition.
This years competition will be a Double 720 round: 
Recurve & Longbow at 70m (122cm); Compound 50m (80cm); Barebow 50m (122cm)

Open to all bow types - Recurve, Compound Barebow and Longbow - we’re looking for a team of 
25 archers! 

The Warwickshire Team will be announced on or after the 8th September.

This event will also be combined with Regional Match - WMAS V EMAS - so by submitting your 
scores you may also be selected for the Regional Team.

Any questions, then please don't hesitate to contact me at team.cwaa@gmail.com 

Peter Hughes
Warwickshire Team Manager

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1t6lNuoSPdnHRb1QnaU_EhPYmQu-dM_4qwyIpbJnpyKI/edit
mailto:tea.cwaa@gmail.com

